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Dates Location Purpose Attendance Policy
Venue/ 
Conf.

October 15-17, 
2014

Albany, NY Consortium Launch

Open to all launch participants. Non-U.S. headquartered OEMs are required to both be 
DWEA members (Industry level or higher) and have substantial U.S. domestic content (at 
least 40% of total installed costs with a goal of increasing above 50% through the 
project). Registration required; see link above for fees.

Albany 
Marriott

November 12-14, 
2014

Denver, CO
Mechanical Systems 
Subgroup

Open to all launch participants. Non-U.S. headquartered OEMs are required to both be 
DWEA members (Industry level or higher) and have substantial U.S. domestic content (at 
least 40% of total installed costs with a goal of increasing above 50% through the 
project). Registration required; fees will be shown at link above.

NWTC

January 13-15, 
2015

Denver, CO Support Subgroup

Open to all launch participants. Non-U.S. headquartered OEMs are required to both be 
DWEA members (Industry level or higher) and have substantial U.S. domestic content (at 
least 40% of total installed costs with a goal of increasing above 50% through the 
project). Registration required; fees will be shown at link above.

NREL

February 16-18, 
2015

Denver, CO Composites Subgroup

Open to all launch participants. Non-U.S. headquartered OEMs are required to both be 
DWEA members (Industry level or higher) and have substantial U.S. domestic content (at 
least 40% of total installed costs with a goal of increasing above 50% through the 
project). Registration required; fees will be shown at link above.

NWTC

March 25-27, 
2015

Washington, DC
Electrical Systems 
Subgroup

Open to all launch participants. Non-U.S. headquartered OEMs are required to both be 
DWEA members (Industry level or higher) and have substantial U.S. domestic content (at 
least 40% of total installed costs with a goal of increasing above 50% through the 
project). Registration required; fees will be shown at link above.

TBD

March 2016 
(dates to be 
determined)

Washington, DC
Roadmap Prioritization 
Meeting

Open to all launch participants. Non-U.S. headquartered OEMs are required to both be 
DWEA members (Industry level or higher) and have substantial U.S. domestic content (at 
least 40% of total installed costs with a goal of increasing above 50% through the 
project). Registration required; fees will be shown at link above.

TBD
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